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City of Monroe Announces Partnership with Boys and 
Girls Clubs of North Louisiana 

 
(Monroe, LA) Please join the Mayor Friday Ellis and the City of Monroe as we celebrate the 
opening of the Monroe clubs! 
 
We’re hosting a ribbon cutting on Tuesday, February 21, 2023. We’ll meet at Saul Adler 
Community Center at 1:00 p.m. Saul Adler Community Center is located at 3900 
Westminster Avenue. 
 
Please share with your audience. 

Thank you! 

Best, 
 

Michelli Martin  

Media Relations Director 
michelli.martin@ci.monroe.la.us 
318-372-7640 
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